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11th January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to attend a trip to Blue Peris Mountain 
Centre in North Wales from Sunday 20th to Friday 25th November 2022. 
 
Your child will develop their leadership skills, communication, team work and social skills whilst learning 
how to overcome fears in a challenging outdoor environment. They will experience activities such as gorge 
walking, sea level traversing, mining, rock climbing and abseiling. They will also experience the thrill and 
wonderful sense of achievement when they climb a real mountain! We believe that the Blue Peris trip will 
provide your child with life long memories. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £359.00 - £394.00 depending on final numbers. Once we have received 
everyone’s £50 deposit, a further letter will be sent out explaining the final cost and detailing the payment 
plan. The £50 deposit must be paid to the Finance Department by Tuesday 1st March 2022. 
 
We are taking every precaution to ensure that your child will be safe in these uncertain times, 
therefore, we have reserved the right to cancel the trip should new restrictions come into place. 
We also want to assure parents and carers that all monies paid, will be kept safely in the school’s 
bank account. We will not make any payments to Blue Peris until we are confident that the trip will 
take place. These actions ensure that our students’ well-being is paramount in our planning, and 
that our parents and carers will not lose out financially.  
 
Payment can be made by cheque payable to Lealands High School, returned to the finance office in a 
sealed envelope with your child’s name or online using the link from our school website. Login details have 
been supplied but if you require these again, please contact the Finance Department. The cost of the trip 
includes all transport, meals and activities undertaken during the trip. The only item you will need to buy 
for the trip is one pair of walking socks; everything else you will need is supplied by the centre. 
 
The school reserves the right to refuse this opportunity if a student’s conduct is deemed 
inappropriate for this visit at any time between now and the trip. If the trip goes ahead as planned 
payments are non-refundable, unless your child is unable to attend due to illness or injury.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to experience a number of outdoor education activities in a 
safe and secure environment, under the supervision of highly trained and qualified staff. We need a 
minimum of 20 students for the trip to take place but can take up to 40 students if needed. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on 01582 611600.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Payne  
Community Development Manager  


